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May 30, 2025 

Address: 1-4-23 Habu-cho, Kishiwada-shi, Osaka 
Company Name: Fuji Jutaku Co., Ltd. 

Name of Representative: Nobutsuna Miyawaki,  
President and Representative Director 

 (Securities code: 8860,  
Tokyo Stock Exchange Prime Market) 

Inquiries: Yasuhisa Noguchi, Managing Operating Officer, 
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Fuji Jutaku was presented with a letter of appreciation by the Director of the Kishiwada Tax Office. 

 
We are pleased to announce that our company has been awarded a letter of appreciation by the Director of the 

Kishiwada Tax Office in recognition of our ongoing efforts to support the smooth operation of tax administration, 
as outlined below. 

 
  
At the Annual General Meeting of the Kishiwada Taxpayers' Association held on Tuesday, May 27, 2025, at the 

Kishiwada Grand Hall (Kishiwada City, Osaka Prefecture), our company was presented with a letter of 
appreciation by the Director of the Kishiwada Tax Office. We have consistently and proactively cooperated with 
the administration of tax affairs. The details of our contributions are as follows. 

 
1. Since the introduction of the e-Tax system, we have promoted its adoption by providing guidance on 

final tax returns to all group companies during each filing season. Additionally, we have set up 
dedicated computers within the company to create an environment where employees can file their 
final tax returns using the e-Tax system during working hours. 

2. Upon the introduction of the Consumption Tax Invoice System, we supported a smooth transition by 
organizing a briefing session for approximately 200 of our business partners. This session was 
conducted with the cooperation of representatives from the Kishiwada Tax Office. 

3. During the final tax return filing period, we have also provided operational support in the following ways. 

(1) For customers who have purchased homes from our company, we provide information—
confirmed in advance with the Kishiwada Tax Office—on the mortgage loan tax deduction system, 
as well as guidance on how to make appointments when visiting the tax office. 

(2) We offer one of our office rooms, located adjacent to the tax office, as a break room for temporary 
part-time staff hired by the tax office during the final tax return period. 

(3) We cooperate in securing personnel by distributing the tax office’s recruitment flyers for 
temporary staff to 13 condominium buildings we have supplied within Kishiwada City. 

 
We believe that the commendation recognizes our commitment to fostering sound tax awareness and our 

ongoing, wide-ranging cooperation with tax administration efforts. It is a great honor to have received this letter 
of appreciation, and as a member of the local community, we will continue to actively support tax administration 
going forward. 
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The above 
 
Note: This document has been translated by AI from a part of the Japanese original for reference purposes  

only. 
 
 


